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Our Value for this half-term is HOPE 

“May the God of HOPE fill you with JOY and PEACE” – Romans 15:13  

Mr Small 

As many of you will now be aware, Mr Small will sadly be leaving Feckenham at the end of this term. 

Mr Small has worked in schools now for close to 30 years and although he loves our school, and everyone in it, it is 

time for a rest and change of pace. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr Small well and I would like to thank him sincerely for all his hard work and 

dedication to the school. 

Both the children and their parents/carers, in Mr Small’s class, have already been made aware and updated on the 

new teaching arrangements from January 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

FoFS Update 

Firstly, FoFS have asked that you please look out for emails and texts from Xmas4Schools as you child’s artwork is 

ready and the deadline for ordering Christmas cards and gifts online is 24th November. 

A big thank you for all the children that wore their own clothes for dress down day, the donations to FoFS raised 

an impressive £109.95.  

Also last Friday we served around 120 breakfasts at the annual Big Banger Breakfast, thank you to all that attended 

we hope you enjoyed them. We raised £235, which is a fantastic amount! 

 

T4U Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2021 

Just a reminder that the collection date for shoeboxes is Wednesday 24th November so please drop your filled 

shoeboxes into the office before then.  Thank you. 

Christmas Performances 

We are delighted to now be able to confirm some more details regarding the Christmas performances for each 

class.  All performances will be taking place in Feckenham Church this year, as there is more room to allow us to 

accommodate as many parents and carers as possible.  Despite this we will still need to limit ticket numbers for 

each family to make sure every family has the opportunity for someone to attend if they would like to. Your child’s 

teacher will contact you regarding the ticket arrangements for their class. 

Performance dates and times are as follows: 

Reception (Owls – Ms McQueen and Mrs Rajjayabun) – Performance at 2.00pm on Tuesday 7th December 

Year 1 / 2 (Doves – Mrs O’Donnell and Ms McQueen) – Performance at 2.00pm on Tuesday 14th December 

Children for these performances will go home directly from the Church, unless they are in Funzone, in which case 

the teachers will walk them back to school. 

Years 3, 4 and 5 (Sparrows and Kingfishers – Mr Small, Mrs Howarth and Mrs Little) – Carol Concert at 5.00pm on 

Wednesday 15th December. 

 

 


